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From: Charles Grlrircik' <cglick@charlesgroupconsulting.com>

To: mkick@bu.edu

Subject: RE: Senate Bill No. 75

Michelle,

Happy to help. We have a whole file and can tell you everything there is to know about the

bill. Why don't we schedule at time for you to stop by out office.

Charles

Charles Glick

Charles Group Consulting

8 Winter Street 12th Floor
Boston, MA 02108

Sent by Treo Wireéeless

————— Original Message-===-—

From: mkick@bu.edu

To: cglick@charlesgroupconsulting.com
Sent: 4/15/08 9:51 AM

Subject: Senate Bill No. 75

Hi Mr. Glick,

I am a student at Boston University School of Law and am in the
Legislative Counseling Clinic which you spoke to earlier this semester.

We are currently working on a legislative history project. The Bill
that I am gather history for is Senate Bill No. 75 - An Act Further
Regulating the Placement of Certain Children. I understand that you
.were instrumental in pursuing the passage of this bill. As a part of
the project, I am working to gather as much information as possible
regarding the passage of Senate Bill No. 75 from 2007. 1 have already
searched on the Massachusetts General Court's website, Statehouse news
Services and Westlaw and have been in contact with both the House and
Senate Committees on Children, Families and Persons with Disabilities.

Since your agency was so involved in the passage, I was hoping that you
might have some information as well. I am looking for information such
as written testimonies, bill summaries, and reports. While we are
gathering the information this semester, it will be a part of an
on-going project for the clinic in an attempt to make legislative
histories more readily available.

Any assistance that you could provide would be greatly appreciated.
Thank you for your time,

Michelle Kick
mkick@bu.edu
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